
Wishing you all a very Merry Christmas and

a Happy and Healthy New Year from the 

RETAKE Research Team

 

FINAL PUSH for THE FINISH LINE:

Recruitment is going well – we only need another 31 

participants before recruitment ends at the end of 

February.

We’ve trained an extra three Occupational Therapists and 

urn 

 

managed to open two sites that weren’t able to recruit 

because of the OT shortage.

PLEASE KEEP SENDING BACK YOUR QUESTIONNAIRES: 

Without this information we won’t be able to tell if the ret

to work support we are testing, makes a difference to:

• Whether people return to work or not after a stroke

• Their quality of life, wellbeing and finances

It will also be difficult to convince the NHS to invest in help

for people to get back to work after a stroke.

Need help filling them in? 

please contact:- Andrew Carter, Trial Coordinator. 

TEL: 0113 343 2440 

Email:  retake@leeds.ac.uk 

Thank you for your help.  You really make a difference! 

RETAKE Newsletter, 

December 2021

11
Sites open

@RetakeStroke

Chief Investigator
Professor Kate Radford 

University of Nottingham

lTel: 0115 8230226

Email:Kate.Radford@Nottingham.ac.uk 

Study Contact




